
 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
Subcommittee on Labor, Health, and Human 
Services and Related Agencies 
Committee on Appropriations  
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

The Honorable Tom Cole 
Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on Labor, Health, Human Services 
and Related Agencies 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Cole: 

I am requesting funding for Chicago Public Schools Arts Revitalization in fiscal year 2022. The entity to 
receive funding for this project is Chicago Public Schools, located at 42 West Madison Street, Chicago, 
Illinois, 60602. The funding would be used for new materials and equipment at several local schools in the 
CPS system: 

 Senn High School, 5900 N Glenwood Ave, Chicago, IL 60660 
 Sullivan High School, 6631 N Bosworth Ave, Chicago, IL 60626 
 Boone Elementary School, 6710 N Washtenaw Ave, Chicago, IL 60645 
 Swift Elementary School, 6710 N Washtenaw Ave, Chicago, IL 60645 
 Brenneman Elementary School, 4251 N Clarendon Ave, Chicago, IL 60613 
 Walt Disney Magnet School, 4140 N Marine Dr, Chicago, IL 60613 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

Jan Schakowsky 
Member of Congress  


